
EL DORADO COUNTY CALIFORNIA 
Chief Administrative Office 

January 22,2008 

Memo To: Board of Supervisors 

From: Laura S. Gill, Chief Administrative Officer 

Subject: Request for Continuance 
Status Report on Negotiations with Granite Grado Ventures 

At its December 1 1 meeting (Item #50), the Board of Supervisors directed staff to negotiate with 
Granite Grado Ventures for reimbursement of costs associated with environmental review, traffic 
studies, and design to support the construction of the Diamond Springs Parkway (formerly the 
Missouri Flat RoadIPleasant Valley Road connector). At that time, I told the Board that staff 
would return with a status report on the progress of those negotiations on January 29,2008. 

Since that time, the Department of Transportation has completed its update of the five-year 
Capital Improvement Program, which directly impacts the timeline for the Diamond Springs 
Parkway. DOT will present that update on January 29. Consequently, I request that the status 
report on negotiations be continued until the Board's February 5 meeting. 

I remain available to answer any questions you may have concerning this request. 


